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Learning 

Hedgehogs 

In English this week the children have continued developing their story writing 

skills; they created a story map for a new fantasy story based on an original and 

then they wrote their new story adding in their ideas. They also learned to use 

commas in lists. 

 

In maths the children have been learning about money and what the value of each coin and 

note is worth.  They learned to use different coins and notes to make amounts, also trying to 

make the amounts in as few as coins or notes as possible. They also were given amounts to 

spend in the shop and had to work out how much change they would get. 

 
Squirrels  

This week in English the children have been focusing on instructional writing. 

They followed instructions to make a paper aeroplane and then created their own 

game and wrote instructions for them. 

 

In Maths, the children have had a problem solving week. They have been focusing on addition 

and subtraction word problems. They needed to decide whether they were addition or 

subtraction problems. They were using the words to help them decide. 

 

Rabbits 

 This week our focus in English has been reading and enjoying Traditional Tales. We 

looked at the features of this kind of text, focusing on Little Red Riding Hood. We 

sequenced the events of the story and used adjectives to describe the forest setting 

 

In maths this week, the learning focused on solving puzzles and problems. The tasks involved 

shape and space as well as number. The children were required to think logically, work 

systematically and use their verbal reasoning skills.  
 

Other information: 

Please could children have a water bottle in school now the weather is 

warming up and have their PE kit in school including trainers for outdoor 

lessons.  

 

Thank you!  


